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9 July 2020 
  
Dear Andrew, 
 
I am writing further to your comments during the Business Statement in the Senedd 
yesterday (Wednesday 8 July). 
 
In a question to the Trefnydd about my decision to write-off historical cash support provided 
to NHS organisations since 2014, you stated: “I am amazed, unless it has come in the last 
hour, that we, as Members, haven't had a statement on this – it was announced in the press 
conference yesterday. That surely cannot be right. 
 
“… So, could I implore you to seek that statement? I shouldn't have to implore you, but 
could I ask you to make that statement available to Members so we can understand exactly 
the implications for it?” 
 
A Written Statement about the NHS Accounts 2019-20, which included information about this 
decision, was published to all Members of the Senedd and on the Welsh Government’s 
website on Monday 6 July. I include a link to the Written Statement for your information: 
https://gov.wales/written-statement-nhs-accounts-2019-20.  
 
I look forward to you correcting the record at your first opportunity.  
 
I am copying this letter to the Llywydd. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Vaughan Gething AS/MS 
Y Gweinidog Iechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol  
Minister for Health and Social Services 
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